
Deer Ridge Landscape Project (LLAD 21-1) Construction Status Update – Feb. 9, 2022 

As a result of the ballot count on August 25, 2021, LLAD 21-1 was formed by action of the City 
Council on September 14, 2021.  The design consultant has prepared the final construction 
plans and bid documents.  A staff report was taken to City Council on January 25, 2022 to 
amend the CIP to add the construction portion of the project.  The project was put out to bid for 
construction services on February 9th with bids due on March 10th.  We anticipate a City Council 
action to award the construction contract by the end of April with construction expected to begin 
before the end of May 2022. 


